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Hobart Township Monthly Meeting 
July 12, 2022 

 
Present:  Terry Hockett, DuWayne Sonnenberg, Kathy Glawe, Debi Eischens, Rod Boyer and Russ 
Burstler. 
 
Chairman Hockett called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  
The agenda was considered, with no changes made.  
 
Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the minutes from the June Meeting.  Hockett second.  All 
in favor. Motion Carried.  
 
Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report as presented.  Hockett second.  All 
in favor. Motion Carried. 
 
Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  Hockett second.  All in 
favor. Motion Carried.  
 
Rod Boyer voiced concerns regarding signs missing on the bridge between Wymer and Graham 
Lakes and the corner of 504th.  Boyer also stated that the grate still has not been place over the 
drainage hole on E Wymer Lake Road.  Boyer also stated that the Planning Commission Meeting 
will be tomorrow night regarding the storage condos being proposed in Section 26 and asked if the 
Township had any concerns regarding the proposed development.  After reviewing the plans, 
Sonnenberg made a motion to send a message to the Planning Commission stating that the 
Township is opposed to any water being diverted to the township road ditch and that all water 
should be diverted to holding ponds outside of the road right of way.  Hockett second. All in favor. 
Motion Carried.  
 
Since there was no further business to come before the Board, Hockett adjourned the meeting.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Debi Eischens, Clerk  


	Debi Eischens, Clerk

